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Dale Bickel

From: Mark A Balkin <mbalkin@hardycarey.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 10:24 AM
To: Dale Bickel
Cc: 'Joey Kloss'
Subject: KVJZ, Vail, CO  Fac. ID. 89878

Dale: 
 
This is to advise the Commission that the above referenced station (which had been granted an STA to operate 
at low power (BESTA- 20180529AAT)) is again operating at its licensed power. 
 
Please advise if any more formal notice of this resumption to licensed parameters must be filed. 
 
Thanks 
 
Mark A. Balkin 
HARDY, CAREY, CHAUTIN & BALKIN, LLP 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW | 1080 WEST CAUSEWAY APPROACH, MANDEVILLE, LA 70471 
985.629.0750 (DIRECT) | 985.629.0777 (MAIN) | 504-442-7257 (CELL) | 985.629.0778 (FAX) 
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